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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

July 12, 1999

Mary J. Taylor

91 Berkshire Road 

Portland, Maine   04103

Re: Refuse found in Evergreen Cemetery 

Dear Ms. Taylor,


Please be advised that the Park & Rec. Department of the City of Portland found a quantity of household trash with items identifying you as the owner illegally dumped in Evergreen Cemetery on 7/8/99.  This is a violation of  Sec. 18-22 & 12.61 of the Code of Ordinance of the City.


This issue and the associated evidence are being referred to the Police Dept. for investigation. Please call me upon receipt of this notice to discuss the issue at 874-8700.

Sincerely,

Mike Nugent 

Manager of Inspection Services

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


